
 

 

Record of Decisions 
 

Award of Contract for the Management of the Torbay Lottery 
 

Decision Taker 
 
Cabinet on 18 January 2022. 
 
Decision 
 
That the contract for the Management of the Torbay Lottery be awarded to the successful 
bidder (Gatherwell Limited) from May 2022 for a period of up to six years. 
 
Reason for the Decision 
 
To ensure a new contract is in place to enable the Torbay Lottery to continue. 
 
Implementation 
 
This decision will come into force and may be implemented on 1 February 2022 unless the call-
in procedure is triggered (as set out in the Standing Orders in relation to Overview and 
Scrutiny). 
 
Information 
 
The current contract for the management of the Torbay Lottery ends in May 2022.  Following a 
successful procurement process the Council needs to award a new contract which will run from 
May 2022 for a period of four years, with the potential to extend for a further two years.  As the 
total value of the contract will be over £50,000 for the life of the contract it requires formal 
Cabinet approval. 
 
At the meeting Councillor Carter proposed and Councillor Morey seconded a motion that was 
agreed unanimously by the Cabinet, as set out above. 
 
Alternative Options considered and rejected at the time of the decision 
 
Not to award the contract.  This option was not recommended as without appointing a new 
supplier from May 2022 the Council would be unable to continue to operate the Torbay Lottery. 
 
Is this a Key Decision? 
 
No 
 
Does the call-in procedure apply? 
 
Yes 
 
Declarations of interest (including details of any relevant dispensations issued by the 
Standards Committee) 
 
None. 
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Signed: _________________________________________ Date:  _______________ 
 Deputy Leader of Torbay Council on behalf of the Cabinet 
 


